
April 21, 2016

Announcement

We would like to express our deepest condolences to all those affected by the recent earthquakes in the
Kumamoto area.

The TonenGeneral Group has decided to make relief donations in the amount of 10 million yen for Kumamoto
prefecture (to 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake Relief Donation account), and 3 million yen for Oita prefecture (to
an account appointed by Oita prefecture) to help support persons and regions affected by the recent
earthquakes.

We hope for the earliest recovery and restoration in all affected areas.


